
Dear Florian Eicher and Michaela Köpl, 

 

I greet in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

On behalf of the Members and beneficiaries of Lux Mundi Community Development 

Foundation, I deliver greetings from Uganda and appreciate your offer of friendship. 

 

We are indeed over joyed to learn that you would like to support us in our projetcs and 

undertake a mutual cultural exchange. We are so much interested in the cultural for we 

believe there is a lot to learn and share with each other.  

 

We shall share what we can on email but it would be best if possible for you to come visit us 

and get an enriching experience of the warmth of our community. 

 

A lasting friendship we look forward to as we move towards community empowerment. 

 

Attached please find a Profile brief about us.  

 

Greetings to the Community in Attersee. 

 

May the Almighty God bless and keep you. 

 

Kind regards, 

MOSES Kyaligonza 

 

 


